
Dear BCA Families, 

 We hope that you are having a fabulous relaxing summer break!  

“The Specials Teachers” of BCA are very excited about beginning a new 

school year; it is going to be a great one.  We look forward to teaching 

your child this year in Art, Music, PE, Spanish, Computer and Library 

classes.  Please begin to pray for our upcoming school year, and the 

new and exciting things your child will learn in their special classes.   

 We are asking each family to help by contributing the following 

supplies that will be split between Art, Music, PE, Spanish, Computer 

and Library classes.  Please label these items with the word “SPECIAL 

TEACHERS” or bring to the library.  We will distribute between these 

classes.   

• 2 boxes per child of Kleenex Boxes (Kindergarten, 5th, 7th Grade 

Families) 

• Clorox Wipes (1st, 4th & 6th Grade Families) 

• 2 packs per child of Pencils (2nd, 3rd & 8th Grade Families) 

May the rest of your summer be great! 

 

 

 

Michelle Jones, Brandi Barbee, Nikki Warfield, Brandon Overcash 

Tiffany Whiteside and Kyla Phipps 


